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AIOTI Input to the Consultation on the
Roadmap of General Product Safety Directive review


GPSD is technology neutral and safety provisions are fit-for-purpose in the context of new and emerging technologies. Explicitly mentioning and/or introducing provisions that are technology specific (AI, robotics, IoT) have no added value and would help to push the uptake of innovation due to legal uncertainty. If decision is to review GPSD, we believe the best option is to transform directive into the EU Regulation. Definitions would have to be, such as "products" and "high-risk" within context-based approach. In any review, it is essential to keep full coherence with the New Legislative Framework to avoid overlaps and duplications with any upcoming legislative reviews and avoid patchwork of requirements for placing products on the single market within various instruments (regulations, directive).
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